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Term 3— Week  2 

Principals Message 
 

Dear Parents, welcome to what has been an awesome week in the life of Ardmona Primary School.   

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

This week on Tuesday we had our school photos taken and you should all have your forms to select which photo pack-

age you would like to have come home. A reminder that this form and money is due back on Monday 30th July 2018. It 

was awesome to see all the students looking their best ready for the pictures. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

WOW!! What a mee+ng we had in the School Council on Monday night. It is great to see what ideas the School Council 

is coming up with to bring the pizazz back into the school. We also had a presenta+on from Mr. Steve Bolton, Principal 

of Mooroopna Secondary College, in regards to the new Super School Module. It seems like an exci+ng prospect and 

one that will take a place in due course. A lot of great discussion was held by all school councillors with Mr. Bolton. We 

look forward to more conversa+ons throughout the coming years. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

What a great new and fresh look we have. As flagged last week, the new tops for the students are looking very smart 

and also very slick. There has been another order placed in regards to the students polo tops and if you have placed an 

order then the $15 for these tops needs to be paid ASAP and will need to be paid prior to the collec+on of the tops, 

which we envisage will be available to pick up next Friday or the following Monday at the latest. Please contact Mr. Van 

Dorsser if you need to organise payment. 
 

PIE DRIVE ORDER FORMS 

On Wednesday of this week, there was a Pie Drive Order Form sent home with your child/children. Please make sure 

that you have a look at it and fill it out where possible. This is supported by the Tatura Hot Bread Bakery. Order forms 

will need to be back by Wednesday 8th August .  
 

DANCE CLASS 

It was great to see all the students ge7ng involved in the first dance class this 

week. It will be great to see the improvement in students throughout the weeks 

and see if they can put together for the end of year concert. 
 

PARENT OPINION SURVEY 

This is an important part of the school year where we get your opinion on how 

the school is going. It will be available online from Monday 23rd July to Sunday 

26th August. It should only take a maximum of 15 minutes to complete. We 

will give you a link at a later date. This survey is completed anonymously and it is important for it to be 

completed as honestly as possible. If you do have any issues or ques+ons, please don’t hesitate to contact the school 

and ask for help. 

 

Talk to you Next Week!   

Ms. Jean Varty 
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WHO ARE THE STAFF: 

Calendar of Events 

Over the coming couple of weeks one of our students will interview staff members across the school and 

provide an insight into who they are. First up, Bradley Handley (Grade 4) will interview Koorie Educa+on 

Support Officer, Mr. Nathan Turner: 
 

Mr. Turner, how old are you? 25 years 

What football team do you follow? I was going to say Greater Western Sydney... No you don’t… Ok… 

North Melbourne. 

What do you like to do outside of school? I like to model.  

How fast can you run? I run slower than a turtle. 

What book do you like to read? I like to read the Mr. Men books. 

What is your favourite TV Show? You might not know this TV show 

Brad, but I like watching the ‘Rugrats’. 

What do you like about your 

job? Pu)ng a smile on our 

students faces each day. 

Thank you Mr. Turner for doing 

this. Thank you Brad! 
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Brock DAVIS (4-6) 

Tayler LUMMAS  

(P-3) 

Awards 

Brock has been working 

extremely hard on his self

-control this week and he 

has been showing great 

persistence in his work. 

Awesome effort Brock, keep 

up the 

great 

work! 

Tayler has been doing 

some great work in 

Maths this week and 

should be commended 

for the great job. She 

has also shown a great 

deal of resilience 

throughout the week. 

Great job 

Tayler! 

Congratulations to Brock who has 

been doing an amazing job in 

his self-control as well as doing 

a great job in his learning. His 

classroom manner has been 

awesome and it has been great 

to have him at school. Well 

done Brock and keep up the 

great work that you are doing! 

Brock 

DAVIS 

Prep Enrolments for 2019.  

We are currently accepting  enrolments for the 

2019 School Year. There are information packs at 

the front office. If you have a Prep for 2019, or 

know someone who does please don’t hesitate to 

contact the office on Wednesday’s or Friday Morn-

ings to arrange to collect a pick up of the Enrol-

ment Pack. Also please pass this information on to 

any interested families you might know.  



 

580 Turnbull Road 

Ardmona  Vic  3629 

To keep up to date follow us on: 
Phone:  03 5829 0273 

Fax:  03 5829 0421 

Email:  ardmona.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.ardmonaps.vic.gov.au 

580 Turnbull Road 

Ardmona  Vic  3629 

Keep up to date by following us on: 
Phone:  03 5829 0273 

Fax:  03 5829 0421 

Email:  ardmona.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.ardmonaps.vic.gov.au 

Kindness Quote Kindness Quote Kindness Quote Kindness Quote 

of the Week!of the Week!of the Week!of the Week!    

 Classroom News: 
This week in the Prep-3 room we have been focusing on our re-

count wri+ng. We have been looking at the language that is used 

in the recount wri+ng. In numeracy, we have been focusing on coun+ng but also iden+fy-

ing the numbers by using their wriFen names, such as 302 says Three Hundred and Two. 

They have found it somewhat challenging, so we will focus on this more. 

 

We have started to learn about space and our solar system and the planets that make up 

our solar system. They love learning about this topic so far and show great knowledge al-

ready. 

 

Every student has a reader packet and is required to 

please bring them to school everyday and to prac+ce 

reading everyday at home as well. 

- Mrs. Sciuto 

What a busy week we are having! We had school photos on 

Tuesday and the Life Educa+on van visit on Wednesday with a 

focus on respecHul rela+onships. We have been working more on informa+on reports in 

literacy and the students are becoming quite confident at crea+ng their own informa+on 

reports which is awesome! I will be tes+ng student’s literacy and numeracy over the next 

couple of weeks and students are quite eager to achieve more goals and levels in their 

reading and Maths. 

- Mr. Tunks  
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 ‘ROAR’ AWARDS 

IN THE  

COMMUNITY... 
Mooroopna Hockey 

Club is still looking for 

players and if you are 

interested in playing 

then you are more than 

welcome to come down and have a go. 

Training nights are Tuesday Nights at 

the Hockey Field at McEwen Reserve, 

Shepparton and starts from 5.30pm. If 

you are interested and would like some 

more information, please contact Mr. V 

at school. It would be awesome to see 

people give this sport a go. 

ROAR stands for “Recognising Outstanding Attendance Rewards” and we are weekly going to be 

congratulating students who receive have 100% attendance for the week prior: 

For the week of 16th July to 24th July, the following students obtained 100% attendance: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the above students and keep up the good work in making sure you are getting to 

school! 

Jedd Loffel (Gr. 3) 

Ruby Madill (Gr. 3) 

Tyran Miller (Gr. 3) 

Lennix Ponting (Gr. 2) 

Liam Trevena (Gr. Prep) 

Izzy Barker (Gr. 4) 

Trent Benjamin (Gr.6) 

Brad Handley (Gr. 5) 

Melanie Handley  

(Gr. 6 ) 

Kaileb Miller (Gr. 6) 

Kydan Miller (Gr. 4) 

AROUND THE  

SCHOOL!! 
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